
Join us for… 

Saturday, April 22  

8:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. 

Gibbs High School in St. Petersburg 

Pinellas County Schools (PCS) and the Alliance for Public Schools will be hosting our 

spring Parent University at Gibbs High School on Saturday, April 22, 2017 from 8:00 

a.m. – 11: 30 a.m., General Session will begin at 8:30 a.m.    

 

Students will have the opportunity to receive any (or all!) of the following FREE ser-

vices: Hearing and/or vision screening; school and/or sports physical; Adolescent 

vaccines to include incoming seventh-graders and computer access to sign up for 

PCS Parent Portal. Parents must preregister and bring a government-issued photo 

ID to use some of the services listed. 

 

We need your help to get the word out to your parents, families, community mem-

bers, and school staff.  There will be a plethora of workshops offered as well as Re-

source Café.  Resource Café is an opportunity for guests to visit tables, and have one-

on-one conversations with district departments, district leadership and PCS Board 

members. 

 

Free childcare is provided for children in grades K-5 (with advance registration). Go to 

www.pcsb.org/parentuniversity for more  information.   If you have any questions 

please contact Sheila Kane: kanes@pcsb.org  

http://www.pcsb.org/parentuniversity
mailto:kanes@pcsb.org

